
River Trail Repair Work to Resume on 

Monday, October 31 

The Santa Fe River Repairs and Bank 
Stabilization Project will resume 
Monday, October 31, 2022.  
 

The work on this restoration project 
requires the use of heavy machinery 
with limited visibility. 
 

Community members are advised to 
stay out of the active construction 
site and areas with restricted 
access, respect all signs and 
warnings posted, and maintain awareness of their surroundings while 
recreating in the area. 

 

 

 

 

This work is a continuation of two phases of 
repairs intended to remediate the damage caused 
by extreme storm flows seen in the 2018 500-
year storm. The work was paused during the 
spring/summer 2022 Living River releases.  

 

 

 

 

Questions? Contact Zoe Isaacson, Acting River and Watershed 

Manager: zrisaacson@santafenm.gov 
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